
Scoil Mhuire, Leixlip 

Board of Management Tuesday11thJune2019 

Agreed Report 

 

 The Code of Behaviour, The Anti-Bullying Policy, The 
R.S.E. Policy and The Droichead Policy were all reviewed 
and ratified by the Board.  
 

 The Treasurer presented the new F.S.S.U. (Financial 
Support Services Unit) templates to the Board.  

 

 The Leadership and Management Team presented an 
outline of the work carried out by them this year to the 
Board respective of their duties.  

 

 The Board discussed the upcoming ceremony to bless the 
shared school garden ‘Gairdín Uí Dhálaigh’, in memory of 
Mrs. Nora Daly.  

 

 Mrs. Mescal thanked the Board of Management for their 
dedication, time and continued support as the school year 
comes to a close.  
 


